GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE,
WEST GARO HILLS, TURA, MEGHALAYA

E-mail: sp.wgh-meg@nic.in Phone No. 9485025225

*********************************************************
Letter No. CON. M(2)2025/9d’ 7/ Dated Tura the 22"¢ May 2025
From : Superintendent of Police,

West Garo Hills, Tura

To : The Sub-Divisional Engineer,
MePDCL, Bajengdoba Sub-Division
Noith Garo Hills, Meghalaya.

Sub Authorization letter for new Electricity Connection at Pedaldoba
Police Outpost — Reg.

Sir/Madam,

With reference to the subject cited above, I am writing to authorize the
installation of a new electricity connection for the newly constructed Pedaldoba Police
Outpost at Pedaldoba, West Garo Hills District, Meghalaya. The Pedaldoba Police
Outpost is at the verge of completion and is going to be commissioned for operation
shortly. Therefore, it is requested to.kindly initiate the necessary arrangements for

the provision of a new electricity connection at the earliest.

Submitted for favour of your kind information and early necessary action.

Yo
Superin of Police
West Garo Hills, Tura.
Memo No. CON.M (2)2025/ 4 §7/ (@ Dated Tura the 22" May 2025
Copy to:
1. The Asstt. Inspector General of Police (A), Meghalaya, Shillong for favour of

kind information of the Hon’ble Director General of Police, Meghalaya.

2. The Dy. Inspector General of Police (WR), Meghalaya, Tura for favour of kind
information.

Supe
West

enfl of Police,
ills, Tura.
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